
 

Looking after your mobile workforce in a globalising economy 

A guideline for Belgian organisations 

 

With the domestic market being too small, Belgian organisations nowadays need to enter new 

geographical areas to stay competitive*. This globalisation exposes mobile staff to unfamiliar 

places, while at the same time the world is confronted with terrorist attacks (Paris, Brussels), 

natural disasters and epidemics (Zika, Ebola). 

 

Therefore it is a challenge for organisations to simultaneously focus on business and on the 

wellbeing of the mobile workforce. 

 

 How do other Belgian organisations cope with this challenge? 

 What are the legal implications of sending your people abroad and what is your duty of 

care as an employer? 

 What are the real travel risks and how can you mitigate them?  

 How to set up a travel risk mitigation plan in your own organisation? 

 

Invitation to our seminar 

In order to get an answer to these questions, VBO-FEB & International SOS Foundation are 

delighted to invite you to our complimentary seminar where we will launch the booklet ‘Looking 

after your mobile workforce in a globalising economy - A guideline for Belgian companies’. 

 

The seminar will take place on 27TH OCTOBER 2016 from 09h30h-12h30 at VBO-FEB 

OFFICE in Brussels. You can now register and we look forward to welcoming you.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

International SOS 

Marijke Yserbijt- Business Development Manager 

 

PS Please feel free to forward this invite to a colleague who might be interested in this topic 

 
* Survey by VBO in May-June 2014 amongst 400 SME and large Belgian companies 

http://go.internationalsos.com/VBO-event_Registration.html

